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Meeting with School Councils of Rawmarsh Monkwood Infant and Junior Schools 
 

21st May 2008 
 

Present: Graham Sinclair, Liz Gee, Infant Deputy, 19 children both infant and juniors. 
 
Main Points 
 
1 Transition - Y3 children confirmed they have been worried about moving 

from infant school to junior school but found they had a positive experience when 
they did move – they found older children looked after them. 
 

2 Lots of questions on how dinners would work – Head teacher suggested there may  
be a staggered dinner hour. 

 
3 Lots of interest in the new build and external playground. GS confirmed they would 

be involved in the planning. 
 

4 The group spoke about what infants and juniors did the same and what they did  
differently eg both did golden time. 
 

5 All were asked if they thought it was a good or bad idea.  Sixteen children all  
thought it was a good idea with 3 thinking it ok.  All of the infant children thought 
it was a good idea.  They liked the idea of seeing older brothers, sisters and friends. 


